
Jackson & Co., LLP    
Chartered Professional Accountants 

 
April 25, 2024 
 
The Board of Directors 
Glow LifeTech Corp. 
65 International Blvd. Suite 202 
Toronto, Ontario 
M9W 6L9 
 
RE: Resignation from the office of Statutory Auditor of the Company 
 
Dear Sirs/Madams, 
 
Further to our letter dated April 12, 2024, wherein we informed you that we are submitting our 
resignation as the Statutory Auditors of the Company with immediate effect, pursuant to National 
Instrument 51-102 of the Canadian Securities Administrators, please accept this letter as 
confirmation by Jackson & Co LLP, Chartered Professional Accountants that we acknowledge 
receipt of, and have read, the Notice dated April 24, 2024. 
 
Please note there are no other material reasons for our resignation. 
 
We thank you for the support and cooperation extended during our associations and we wish 
the Company good fortune and continued success. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

Jeffrey Jackson 
 
Jeffrey Jackson, CPA 
Partner, Jackson & Co., LLP 
416-562-1756 
jjackson@jacksonandco.ca 


